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Year 5 Holkham Walled Garden Project 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that Year 5 will be visiting Holkham Walled Garden on the 

following dates as part of a year-long project: 

25th November 2024 

17th March 2025 

19th May 2025 

7th July 2025 

During these visits, the children will participate and contribute to the gardening projects 

at the site. 

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and brings boots or wellies along 

with a warm, waterproof coat for the day or suitable clothes as the weather changes. 

Travel will be by minibus, departing after lunch and returning in time for the end of the 

school day. 

To give permission for all dates, please log in to Scopay at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your support 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs P Kossowicz 

 

Head teacher  


